
 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students, 

2024 Year 12 Jumpers 

The Year 12 students of 2024 will have the opportunity to purchase a personalised Year 12 

Jumper. Year 12 Jumpers are individually personalised with the students surname and year 

on the back, and their first name on the front. The jumpers are a memento of Year 12, the 

student's final year of schooling and can be worn not only as Year 12 uniform, but for many 

years post school.  

The cost of a jumper will be $105. This is not a compulsory item to purchase and students 

may continue to wear their existing WSSC school jumper. A sample concept design is 

included on the back of this letter and has been emailed to all Year 11 students. Please note 

the final physical version may differ from the concept design.  

All students interested in purchasing a Year 12 jumper need to understand that nicknames 

will not be allowed on the back of the jumpers, only surnames. It is strongly recommended 

that First Names are used for the front of the jumper if you would like your preferred name 

this must be listed on the Wodonga Senior Secondary College data base. A "Sizing 

Confirmation" document has been emailed out to all students, for those wishing to order a 

jumper this form must be filled out and handed to the front office, Jumpers will not be 

ordered unless full payment and sizing form has been returned. Sizing forms can also be 

collected from the front office.  

Students interested in purchasing a jumper must pay the full amount (non- refundable) by 

the due date. Payment can be made via the Portal or at the WSSC front office by Friday 18th 

August 2023 to be placed in the first order. Further orders will be determined by numbers 

and may not occur, arrival dates may vary. Jumpers can only be received once the full non-

refundable $105 payment is made. The first order of jumpers are expected to arrive towards 

the beginning of 2024, delays to this date may occur. 

Please note, the Year 12 jumper is not a compulsory item, however, will form part of the 2024 

uniform. 

Payments can be made either at the school or via the Parent Portal. 

Regards, 

 

   

David Whitehead    Tim Lamb 

Campus Principal    Student Engagement Co-ordinator 

 

01/06/2023 



 

Design 2024 Year 12 Jumper 

 


